
The last few years have 
been challenging in lots of 

ways, and yet there have also been 
some good things happening for many families of 
school-aged children and youth!

Join us this January-February for an online, 
interactive, 3-part mini-series, where we will come 
together to talk about what is still possible in our 
neighborhoods. Hear stories from other parents on 
how they have supported their children to continue 
to explore new interests.

At the end of the series you will leave with ideas, 
strategies, and confidence to plan for a summer full 
of discovery, and fun! 
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6:45 – 8:45 p.m. via Zoom

Three Evenings of Learning: 
Wednesday, January 24, 2024
Wednesday, February 7, 2024
Wednesday, February 21, 2024
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Register Here for your Zoom link!Register Here for your Zoom link!
Run in partnership with

For more information contact 
Kim at 416-757-2780 or 
ksp@extendafamily.ca
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScEmz3l07R3EDUCDswm1RKijaWBfjS7l_GDdLRR7iXqG8DTYw/viewform?pli=1

